

New Sanctuary Building Campaign Frequently Asked Questions

How do I make a pledge?

There are two steps to making a pledge towards the campaign.

First, you will first need to submit <u>this form</u> indicating the total amount you intend to give and how often and how much you plan to give towards meeting that total by December 2025.

Second, please set up recurring giving via <u>our giving portal</u> in line with what you indicated in your pledge or give one-time gifts via the portal, check, or cash at your desired frequency until you meet your pledge goal.

Does my initial pledge need to be submitted by a certain date?

In order to be in the best position when applying for outside grants and to take advantage of a generous discount offer from our contractor, we hope to meet our pledge goal by Saturday, September 30, 2023.

What is the timeframe for fulfilling my pledge?

Pledges can be submitted in installments of any amount from September 2023 to December 2025. The total amount should be donated by December 31, 2025.

Who will see my pledge information?

Our financial secretary, Fred Reichert, is the only person who will have access to specific pledge data. Church leadership will not have access to individual pledge amounts or the names associated with them.

Can I revise a pledge after I have submitted it?

Yes. Simply reach out to Fred Reichert, our financial secretary, at giving@5pointscc.org

If I am submitting a check or cash towards the campaign, how should I designate it for that purpose?

If you are submitting a check towards a pledge, please write "Building Campaign Pledge" on the subject line. If you are submitting a one-time gift unrelated to a pledge, please write "Sanctuary Building Campaign" on the subject line. Either of these designations can also be written on a giving envelope if you are donating cash.

Am I able to donate stocks or cryptocurrency towards the campaign?

Yes! Please reach out to Fred Reichert, our financial secretary, at giving@5pointscc.org for assistance with making these kinds of donations.

Am I able to donate valuable goods (card collections, collectibles, jewelry, etc.) towards the campaign?

We are open to these kinds of donations, but each will be considered on a case by case basis. Please reach out to Tony Antone, our deacon for the building campaign, at tantone@kojaian.com to see if your goods are something we are able to accept.